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March 27, 2025 
  
 
Deb Reid, Executive Director 
Niagara Regional Police Service Board 
5700 Valley Way 
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 1X8 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
 
RE: Councillor Information Request – Regional Council, March 20, 2025 
 
At the Regional Council meeting held on March 20, 2025, Council heard two 
delegations respecting the tow rotation list that is being used by Niagara Regional 
Police. The following request was made: 
 
Minute Item 12.3.1 
 
Request that the Regional Clerk contact the Police Service Board Executive 
Director to have the tow rotation list included as an agenda item for the Police 
Service Board meeting being held in April. Councillor Steele. 
 
Your consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 
If further information is required, please contact me at 905-980-6000 Ext. 3220 or by 
email ann-marie.norio@niagararegion.ca 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
CLK- C 2025-029 
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